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Re: Welcome Letter 

 

Dear Candidate, 

 

Thank you for taking an Interest in the vacancy advertised at The Khalsa Academy Wolverhampton (TKAW).  

 

We are a Sikh Ethos school, who are inclusive and welcome learners from all backgrounds, all religious 

beliefs or indeed no religious belief.  We are part of 3 schools in a national MAT: The Khalsa Academies 

Trust.  Our first set of result in 2020 put us in the top 15% of schools nationally, based on 2019 league 

tables.  The schools within the Trust have a strong track record of outcomes at both Secondary and Primary 

level.  The culture at TKAW is one that promotes excellence in everything we do.  We pride ourselves on 

our ethos and universal Sikh values as they allow every pupil to succeed and be the very best version of 

themselves. 

 

We are currently at an exciting time in our school life as we have moved into our state of the Art new 

build and looking forward to growing our Sixth Form (Khalsa Sixth KVI) provision.  Our digital vision 

enhances our broad and balanced knowledge rich Curriculum, allowing our pupils the opportunity to 

develop and embed digital literacy throughout their school career. As a Computing At Schools (CAS) 

Community, we are seen as a centre of excellence for Computer Science, delivering quality training for 

Computer Science teachers in Wolverhampton and surrounding areas as well as facilitating courses on 

behalf of the West Midlands Computing Hub.   

 

As an outward thinking school, partnerships are important to us, as we thrive on providing as many 

opportunities for our pupils.  These range from being involved with organisations such as BINTI as their 

only International Ambassador School driving conversations around menstrual dignity.  We work closely 

with the Hemraj Goyal Foundation in developing a bespoke Personal Development programme to suit 

our pupils and context, around positive mindset, board breaking etc.  We also work with Positive 

Participation, an organisation that has trained over 100 pupils at Khalsa, as Mental Health ambassadors 

to work with our local community.  We are also the only Sikh School in the Country to have a CCF RAF 

unit.  We feel that the RAF values match very closely with our school ethos and values as well as our 

STEM digital vision.   

 



 

At TKAW, we value the uniqueness that each member of our Academy brings to our community. We 

promote Personal Development and Leadership skills, inviting pupils to share their views through 

participation in the school council, pupil surveys, focus groups, forums and interview panels, thereby 

involving them in decision making.    

 

The Khalsa Academy Wolverhampton is a happy and exciting place to work, where every member of the 

school team is valued. We aim to recruit the highest calibre of staff through all areas of the school. All 

staff work with a professional, committed and enthusiastic attitude. In return, we will provide 

opportunities for personal and career development by investing in training and support both befitting 

the individual and whole school.  Staff well-being, mental health and workload is a key priority at TKAW.  

We want our actions to be impactful for our pupils and make decisions based on our school community, 

context and need. 

 

Our evidenced based approach to all aspects of the school mean that we are always current in our 

approach, and have a focus on staff development to become lifelong learners.  We are an ambitious 

school, seeking vibrant and inspirational candidates, who are enthusiastic, motivated and have the drive 

and passion to enthuse and excite learners through their high quality learning, teaching and excellent 

progress for our pupils.  

 

Please do visit our website, which I hope you will find informative and helpful. However, no images on 

screen or words in a text can adequately capture our eventful and vibrant school day. So why not come 

and visit us to meet with our pupils and gain first- hand knowledge of our rich community in action. Our 

pupils are our best ambassadors! 

 

Please ring the school and book an appointment with the Principal’s PA; Mrs Sharon Nicholson.  

 

For further information, please take a look at our website: www.tkaw.org  

We look forward to hearing from you.  

                                                                                                                               
Kindest regards  

 

 

 

Mrs. Anita Kaur Notta  

Principal 

http://www.tkaw.org/

